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Not long ago, I recall going to a local school, only a few miles away, on election day 

to happily stand in line to vote. I would provide my driver's license to an attendant 

who would check my name against a list of registered voters, hand me my ballot, I 

would vote onsite and drop my ballot into a locked box watched over by at least two 

custodians. Ballots would be counted after 5pm and winners announced that 

evening.  

 

While mail-in voting has definitely offered a convenient way to vote, it in no way can 

be considered more safe and secure.    


